
ATTENTION HOCM MEMBERS 

Abstract and Paper Submissions for 2015 POMS 

Due to some confusion there has been a change this year in the tracks from previous 
conferences. The POMS organisers have decided to remove the HOCM Track and instead 
have inserted the “Humanitarian and Not-for-Profit Operations” (HNPO) track.  

 

What does this change mean to me? 

 If you wish to host an Invited Session, send your request to Gemma Berenguer at 
gemmabf@purdue.edu  

 As the new HNPO track may not address issues that HOCM previously addressed, we 
therefore advise that members examine all the POMS tracks to see a suitable fit for your 
paper.  

 If you have any queries regarding the HOCM Best Paper Award please contact Dr Nezih 
Altay: NALTAY@depaul.edu  

 We encourage you to join the Mini-Conference immediately before the Main Conference 

Apologies for any confusion that the above changes have caused, regrettably these changes 
have been outside the control of the HOCM Executive.  
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